

SAMPLE-Board of Medicine –EMG done by a physician 

Date

Board of Medicine

Address

Dear [chair of the board]:

I am a practicing physician in [insert your city and state] and have been practicing electrodiagnostic medicine for over the last [insert the number of years].  A patient was recently referred to my office that had electrodiagnostic studies performed by a physician.

The study was inadequate in several aspects.  The study did not appropriately identify that the patient had [insert correct diagnosis].  The person performing the study inaccurately concluded that the patient had [insert in correct diagnosis] (see enclosed).  Generally, electrodiagnostic studies are performed by neurologists or physiatrists who receive training during their residency to perform the studies and correlate the study results with the patient’s symptoms.  It is the position of the American Association of Neuromuscular & Electrodiagnostic Medicine that only physicians trained in electrodiagnostic studies should perform the studies to ensure high quality care.

I am further concerned by this study because [an inappropriate number of nerves were studied or other relevant text].  My study of this patient contained far fewer studies with an accurate diagnosis.  Inaccurate diagnostic delays appropriate patient care and/or can result in unnecessary surgery.
I am bringing this situation and individual to the attention of the [insert state] Board of Medicine to try and prevent this poor quality of care in the future.  Please contact me if you would like to discuss this further.

Sincerely,

[Signature]
[Phone # and/or e-mail]

